
Beryl  A. Sewe, a resilient needy student in the Department of Mechanical and Manufacturing 

Engineering has benefited from a sponsorship from the Forum for African Women 

Educationalists (FAWE) towards her tuition fees. 

The cheque was presented by FAWE officials on the International Day of the Girl Child 

(Saturday 11
th

 2014) at FAWE offices. 

Present at the function were Prof. Mary K. Walingo, the Vice Chancellor, Maasai Mara 

University and board member of FAWE, Prof. Tabitha Sewe of Maasai Mara University, Ms 

Martha R. L Muhwezi, Senior Programme Coordinating Officer, FAWE, and other FAWE staff 

led by Brady. 

From the University of Nairobi were Dr. J.M. Ogola, Chairman, Department of Mechanical and 

Manufacturing Engineering,  Mrs. Margaret Mumera,  the assistant Dean of Students in the 

College of Architecture and Engineering (CAE) and the student, Beryl Sewe. 

The School of Engineering greatly thanks FAWE for this kind gesture and wishes Beryl all the 

best in her studies. 

A delegation from FAWE led by Mr Brady had earlier paid a visit to Prof. P.M.A. Odira, Dean 

School of Engineering to discuss the details of the sponsorship. 
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